
NTTA Open to Traffic
Closure

LEGEND

Not to Scale     November 8, 2024

Dallas North Tollway  
Bridge Maintenance

CONSTRUCTION ALERT

Have any project-related questions? Let’s connect: 
469-608-6880 or progressNTTA@ntta.org

CONSTRUCTION ALERT

What Work is Occurring
NTTA is improving the Dallas North Tollway (DNT) 
from I-35E to I-635 as part of its regularly scheduled 
maintenance to keep roadways safe. As part of 
maintenance on the south end of the DNT this fall, 
the north- and southbound DNT bridge decks over 
Lomo Alto Drive will be repaired and resurfaced.   

The northbound main lanes are also being  
resurfaced and restriped from I-35E to I-635. This 
work is being completed in overnight hours only.

When and Where  

Beginning Friday, November 8 at 10 p.m.  
through Monday, November 11 at 5 a.m.:
•	 Two north- and southbound lanes between  

University Dr. and downtown Dallas will be closed  
Beginning Friday, November 22 at 10 p.m. 
through Monday, November 25 at 5 a.m.:
•	 Two north- and southbound lanes between  

University Dr. and downtown Dallas will be closed 

During this work, southbound Lomo Alto Dr. will 
be closed from Lemmon Ave. to the DNT entrance 
ramp. See map for additional information.

We appreciate your patience  
as we maintain our  
North Texas  
roadways. 


